
Our group conducted a survey at the beginning of the semester to determine what our project
should focus on. Originally, we were wanting to focus on the downtown nightlife with a focus on the bars
and restaurants. However, due to unforeseen circumstances our project detoured in a completely different
direction. Although the idea/focus changed, the survey still provided great insight to our focus group.
Below you will find a few of the questions asked that aided us through our project.




